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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

20 September 2017 
 

MOVES MADE TO IMPROVE DARLINGTON POINT WATER 
 

 
An ongoing review of water quality continues at Darlington Point. 
 
This includes regular sampling and quality assessment of potable water at the 
Darlington Point water bore and a number of sampling points across the town. 
 
The in-depth assessment is in response to concerns expressed last month by 
residents. 
 
Murrumbidgee Council General Manager Craig Moffitt said progress was being 
made. 
 
“Council officers continue to monitor the water quality and especially chlorine 
concentration that is in the lower range of acceptable levels,” he said. 
“We are in the process of procuring a gas chlorination injection system and 
discussing the installation of this system with a preferred supplier.” 
 
Council has held preliminary discussions with NSW Health and NSW Department 
of Primary Industries-Water, and in cooperation with them Council is looking at 
engaging suitably qualified consultants to undertake a full assessment of the 
water supply. 
 
Council is complying with the best practice guidelines at all times and will 
continue to provide regular updates to the community on the progress made.  
 
 ENDS 
 

Darlington Point Office 
21 Carrington Street 

PO Box 5 
DARLINGTON POINT  NSW  2706 

 
Telephone:  02 6960 5500 

Coleambally Office 
 

39 Brolga Place 
COLEAMBALLY  NSW  2707 

 
Telephone:  02 6954 4060 

Jerilderie Office 
35 Jerilderie Street 

PO Box 96 
JERILDERIE  NSW  2716 

 
Telephone 03 5886 1200 


